Dear Committee Members,

Please support this bill as it is critical that ODF&W have the ability to manage beavers. Given the significance of the contribution
beavers make to the environment, it is simply common sense that the predatory animal designation they currently have be removed.
Thank you for supporting this important bill.

L. Bernhardt, M.S.



